
 

                                      

Meet your favourite 
Pantomime 

     Come along and meet the characters!  
This year’s pantomime is Cinderella and the cast 
will be here in fabulous costume getting ready for  

their upcoming production at The Broadbent Theatre.  
Come along and meet Buttons, the beautiful  

Cinderella, the handsome Prince and of course…… 
the Ugly Sisters! Who knows what may happen next! 

Have your photo taken with the cast, take part in 
craft activities and enjoy a fun filled morning! 
Tickets for the pantomime available on the day or online  at 

http://broadbenttheatre.org 

Follow us @lincslibraries  

Saturday 20th January at 11.00am 


